
Meals update from Superintendent Adams March 16, 2020 

 

Starting Thursday, March 19, the Ashland Public Schools will be offering PreK-12 students the 

opportunity to pick up Grab and Go meals, covering breakfast and lunch for two days. The meals can be 

picked up from the Ashland High School cafeteria. Signs will be posted in the back of the building with 

directions.  Students will need their individual pin numbers for identification. The schedule for meal pick 

up is as follows: 

1. Thursday, March 19, 11 am -1 pm 

2. Monday, March 23,   11am -1pm 

3. Wednesday, March 25, 11 am -1 pm 

4. Friday, March 27,   11am -1pm 

5. Monday, March 30,   11am -1pm 

6. Wednesday, April 1, 11 am -1 pm 

7. Friday, April 3, 11 am - 1pm 

I have had numerous inquiries as to how people can assist with providing services for 

families.  Unfortunately, we cannot accept food items, but should anyone want to donate financial 

resources, checks should be made out to the Ashland Public Schools Nutrition Services and sent to 87 W. 

Union Street.  On behalf of the entire District, I thank you for your continued generosity. 
 

Additionally, I recognize not all of our families have access to technology and may not otherwise receive 

this message.  If you know of a family in this situation please find a way to distribute this message to 

them. We want to ensure all those in need are contacted. 
 

It would be helpful if families who wish to participate would contact Lisa Beaudin, our Director of 

Nutrition Services at nutrition@ashland.k12.ma.us   
 


